
Contact Information 
 
Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Gwydyr Road 
Crieff 
PH7 4BS 
 
Church website    www.crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
Minister 
Pastor                                  Marcel Ghioalda 
   
Mobile                                      07814009063 
    
Email                             em4ilm@gmail.com 
        
 
Elders 
Mrs Eleri Dutton   01764 681408 
Miss Ruth Farrer   01764 652611 
Pastor Bob Rodd  01764 653090 
Keith Thompson  01764 655032 
 
Church Bulletin 
Mrs Inna Thompson 
Telephone   01764 655032 
Email  bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk 
 
 
Would you like to prepare for baptism or 
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps 
you would like a visit or know of someone 
who is unwell or in need of a visit for any 
reason. Please speak with the Minister or one 
of the church elders. 
 
 
 

Sabbath Services 
 
Prayer Group      9.30am 
Song Service      9.45am 
Sabbath School              10.00am 
Worship Service              11.15am 
 
 
Lead Elder for July                        Ruth Farrer                                      
 
 
 
Sunset Times for Crieff 
 
Today                                                10:05 pm 
 
Friday 10 July                                   10:00 pm   
 
 
 
 
 
Preaching Plan 
 
Sabbath 4 July                      Pastor Bob Rodd 
Assistants                                   Logan Family 
 
Sabbath 11 July                 Tomasz Ostrowski 
Assistants                               Konarska family 
 
Sabbath 18 July         Pastor Marcel Ghioalda 
Assistants                              Keith Thompson 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Crieff 

 
WORSHIP SERVICE 

11.15 am ~ 27 June 2015 
 

Welcome 

Invocation MP 170          Give thanks with a 

grateful heart. 

Hymn NAH 695       There is no love like 

the love of Jesus 

Scripture      Isaiah  58  6-9 

Prayer 

Offering 

Children`s story 

Hymn MP 646  The greatest thing in all 

my life is knowing you 

Sermon            Barnabas, the encourager 

Hymn NAH 702             Be not dismayed 

Benediction 

Organ Postlude  



We are so pleased that you are able to join 

us in worship today. Please feel welcome. As 

always, the Lord’s presence is with us; let us 

all be reverent before Him and receive His 

blessings. This Sabbath morning, we have 

the opportunity to listen as the Pastor Bob 

Rodd reveals God’s Word to us. 

 

You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the 

church Hall after the service. 

 

Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in 

the Church Hall. All visitors are most welcome 

to share what we have. 

 

Tuesday Inspiration The weekly study and 

prayer meeting has finished for the summer.  

 

Prayer Chain Please telephone Morag 

Galloway with your prayer requests. 

Telephone 01764 660769 

 

Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to 

keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff 

Church. Any items for the bulletin should be 

given to Inna Thompson, Communications 

Secretary.  

Deadline for items – Tuesday 6:00pm 

 

Lesson Books 

If you have not yet paid for your new Sabbath 

School Lesson Books, please settle your bill 

with Christine Bauwens as soon as possible.  

Street Pastors in Perth are looking for 

volunteers who would be interested to assist 

in this ministry on Thursday and Saturday 

night.  Training sessions are organised in 

October for all who would like to be involved.  

Should you be considering this opportunity, 

please let Marcel know. 

 

Silver Jubilee Celebrations of Crieff 

community helping this church in its 

humanitarian aid work for 25 years.  Art 

Gallery:  6-17 July from 10:00 am-4:30 pm, 

Sunday 2-4 pm.   Charity Shop:  20-31 July, 

same opening hours.  Venue:  54 High Street, 

Crieff.  If anyone is interested in helping 

during those times, you would be most 

welcome!  Also donations of goods for charity 

shop will be appreciated - if you have 

anything left!!  See Dorothy or Ruth if you 

need more information.   

Thank you. 

 

Flower Festival Lists of titles for flower 

arranging are now available with Moyra and 

Dorothy.  Please make a note in your diary 

that we are having a cake and craft stall.  

Details will be given later. 

 

 

 

 

 

Missing Items One of the big new tables in 

the hall is missing. If you borrowed it can you 

inform the Head Deacon or an Elder and 

bring it back. 

Two of the SDA Bible commentaries are also 

missing, could they be returned. 

 

Last week’s message from Gabriela and 

Carmen is printed here again in full in 

case you missed it: 

As the time for our departure to England has 

arrived, we - Carmen and Gabriela Lupu - 

would like to gratefully thank Crieff Church for 

all the support, friendship and beautiful 

moments spent together during our staying in 

Crieff!  

Those who would like to keep in touch these 

are our contact details: 

Carmen Lupu: mobile 0798 2349674, 

Carmen.lupu@gmail.com 

And 

Gabriela Lupu: mobile 0782 3852795, 

gabi.lupu@gmail.com. 

 

We hope that our relationship with God and 

each other will continue to grow in love and 

strength despite of the obstacles of time and 

distance. God bless you all. We will not forget 

you! 
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